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TO BE DELIVERED AND E-FILED: Boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca

May 11, 2010.

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street,

27th Floor,

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. Toronto Midtown Transmission Reinforcement Project – Your File EB-2009-0425 – 

Request for Extension for filing  Financial Submissions from  North Rosedale Ratepayers Association 

Last evening,  community members from North Rosedale  and  Moore Park and the  principal of Whitney Public School attended a presentation where Hydro One announced significant changes to the Midtown Infrastructure Project. In the meeting they announced they had initiated  negotiations with the City of Toronto to relocate the  main shaft and construction staging area  from the east end of Carstowe  Road to the Rosehill Pumping Station  site on the west side of Mount Pleasant Road . Furthermore, they advised that the results from  seven  recent borehole samples were very positive, suggesting that project contingencies could  be reduced .

 

In Hydro One's opinion,  their  discussions with the City of Toronto would benefit from strong support from the Moore Park and North  Rosedale communities.

 

 The North Rosedale Ratepayers Association considers this to be  very  significant and , accordingly,   is hereby  requesting an extension to the date for  final submissions to  the Board in order to permit the community to review  and consider this new information  upon receipt of the City's response .  

Yours truly,

The North Rosedale Ratepayers Association

Per: Normunds Mierins CFA, MBA, P.Eng,

Director, The North Rosedale Ratepayers Association

c.c. Hydro One Networks Inc. BY E-MAIL TO regulatory@hydroone.com
c.c. Hydro One Networks Inc. BY E-MAIL TO mengelberg@hydroone.com 

c.c. Hydro One Networks Inc. BY E-MAIL TO  enza.cancilla@hydroone.com

cc. Rep. And Address for Service, Peter Faye. BY E-MAIL TO pfaye@rogers.com
cc. Energy Probe, Oelna Loskutova, BY E-MAIL TO olena.loskutova@gmail.com
cc. Energy Probe, David Macintosh, BY E-MAIL TO DavidMacintosh@nextcity.com
cc. IESO, Legal Counsel, BY E-MAIL TO  richard.lanni@ieso.ca

cc. IESO, Senior Analyst, BY E-MAIL TO  carl.burrell@ieso.ca
cc. TDSB, Associate Counsel, BY E-MAIL TO  neda.ebrahimzadeh@tdsb.on.ca
cc. Toronto Hydro, Manager Regulatory Affairs, 

                   BY E-MAIL TO  regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com
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